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NIGHT WORK ON THE SPAULDING TURNPIKE IN NEWINGTON AND DOVER 
LANE CLOSURES ON 11/28  TO ALLOW FOR MOVE TO NEW NORTHBOUND LANES 

 

The New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) announces upcoming night work on the 

Spaulding Turnpike (NH 16) to facilitate the reconstruction of the Spaulding Turnpike in Newington and 

Dover. 

 

On the evening of Wednesday, November 28, 2018, nighttime construction operations will occur on the 

Spaulding Turnpike between Exit 3 and Exit 6 in order to move northbound Spaulding Turnpike traffic 

onto the newly constructed northbound alignment.  

 

Northbound lane closures will be implemented starting at 8:00 pm in order to allow for the construction 

of paved transitions from the existing northbound barrel onto the new alignment.  These lane closures will 

end by 7:00 am the following morning (11/29).  

 

The duration of this night work is expected to be one night.  Adverse weather conditions would delay this 

work to the next available night. 

 

This work is part of the Spaulding Turnpike improvements in Newington and Dover.  Severino Trucking 

Company, Inc. of Candia, New Hampshire is the prime contractor for the $67 million project, which is 

scheduled to be completed in October, 2020. 
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Contacts:                                                                     
Adam Chestnut,           Construction Bureau,                           (603) 953-5351 

Bill Boynton,               Public Information Officer,                 (603) 271-6495 

 

 


